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24 May 2024 

Energy Offer Price Ceiling 

Extending the Deadline for Stakeholder Submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is responsible for setting the Energy Offer Price Ceiling. 
On 8 April 2024, the ERA published the Energy Offer Price Ceiling draft determination and sought 
feedback from stakeholders. 

On 22 May 2024, changes to the WEM Rules were announced, postponing the date of determination 
of Energy Offer Price Ceiling from 1 July 2024 to 1 January 2025. 

Given this announcement, the ERA has decided to extend the submission deadline for feedback on 
the draft determination from 27 May 2024 to 31 May 2024. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the draft determination of the Energy 
Offer Price Ceiling.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Friday, 31 May 2024. 

Submissions can be lodged online using the form on our Current Consultation webpage. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Devika Bhatia 
Ph: 08 6557 7913 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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